
CONSTRUCTION ALERT 

Wellington Township 

 Lorain County Engineer Ken Carney announces the closure of Pitts Road, between SR 18 

and Peck-Wadsworth Road, for the replacement of bridge #0187. 

 The cost of the project is $646,375, with 95% funding from the County Engineers 

Association of Ohio and the remaining 5% funded by Lorain County Motor Vehicle Tax monies. 

The work is being completed by R & I Construction, Inc. of Tiffin, Ohio. 

 The work will begin at 8:00 am on Monday, February 25, 2019 and is expected to be 

completed by 5:00 pm, Friday, May 24, 2019, weather permitting. 

 Detour signs will be posted. Your cooperation during construction is greatly appreciated. 


